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Dear PUC:


My name is Dr Bernard Greenberg. I live at 894 Jefferson Way West Chester PA in East Goshen 
Township, Chester County. My home is ~ 3000 feet from the Mariner East pipelines. I am at risk 
of harm from these pipelines because if there is a leak or explosion I do not know what to do. 
Should I stay in my home or flee and if the later where. I have not been informed how I will be 
notified if there is a pipeline accident.

I fully support a full and complete shutdown of Mariner East 1 and 2 until the PUC has had 
ample opportunity to assess Sunoco’s Public Awareness Program for credibility and feasibility 
of mitigating the risk to the public.

Sincerely, Bernard Greenberg MD


